
STATION WMRO 
AURORA, ILLINOIS 

November 16, 1939 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. L. 2 

'rlalnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you very much for your letter 

of November 11. Please be advised that the 

information submitted by you coincides with 

our lob;, therefore, I take pleasure in 

verifying your reception as requested. 

Sincerely yours, 

Owner -Manager 
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